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Research Analysis 

 

Pending  

 

Prepared By: House Research Staff 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 1747, as introduced, prohibits the Department of Corrections from utilizing the state 

supplemental payroll system.  The measure requires all employees of the Department to have 

their paychecks processed and issued through the state main payroll system. 

 

The fiscal impact of the measure is under analysis with relevant agencies. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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